
 

Cir. No. HCA/ELECTIONS -2019 

Dated 10-9-2019 

 
TO 
ALL THE MEMBERS OF HCA 

 
With the announcement of schedule for HCA Elections there is a need to observe 

certain broad guidelines and discipline by way of observing a Code of Conduct by all the 

candidates intending to contest the elections to ensure free and fair polls. In Order to 

maintain a level playing field among the different contesting candidates and to maintain 

harmony during the campaign period, the Code of Conduct to be observed is 

communicated to all the Members and also put on the website of HCA for scrupulous 

adherence. 

 
Sd/- 

V.S. SAMPATH  
ELECTORAL OFFICER 


